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This week’s Prayer focus:
“Anyone who welcomes you welcomes me”
Matthew 10: 40

First Holy Communion

Congratulations to our
children who made their
First Holy Communion on
Saturday, it was a lovely
day for them and we want
to thank Father Stamp and
the parish for all their
support for the children.

Thank you also to Mrs
Brobbin for all her hard
work helping the children
along their journey over the
last school year.

DIOCESE OF SALFORD

‘Outstanding in all areas’

Summer Term Dates—Please make a note!

Saturday 8th July—Summer Fair 12pm—3pm

Monday 10th July—Years R—4 Trip to Thornton Hall Farm.
Wednesday 12th July—Sports Day from 9.30am—11.30am*New Date!
Week beginning 17th July— End of year reports emailed out.

Monday 17th July— KS2 show at 2pm (all Year 3—6 involved in both
shows) at the Church Hall.

Tuesday 18th July—10am Year 6 Leavers Mass at Church.—parents and
carers all welcome. KS2 show at 6.30pm at the Church Hall.

Thursday 20th July—Year 6 Pizza Party at Pizza Box, children to go
home from the market at the end of the day.

Friday 21st July— Leavers’ Assembly at 9.15am for Year 6 parents and
carers only. School closes at 2.15pm for all children.

Stay and Pray on
Thursday

Class 1

Class 2

The Year R—4 trip to
Thornton Hall Farm
is next Monday.
Children need to wear
sensible footwear e.g.
strong trainers. Girls
can wear leggings with
their school uniform
top and jumper.

Doors will open at
8.40am on Monday so
please bring your child
early so they can leave
at 9am and make the
most of their day.

Unless you have
preordered with the
Ritchen, please provide
a nut free and fizz free
packed lunch.

The YR cancelled
animal Olympics has
been rearranged to
next Monday, so
unfortunately we
won’t be able to
attend.
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New Class Morning

i~ 1 The children had a marvellous

morning last Thursday where they

September. It was lovely for our
s new little ones to come for a visit
. too and meet their buddies! I hope

Summer Fair News

A huge thank you for the fab response to all
of our non-uniform days. The final one is this
week, Cakes (Cl 1, 2 & 3) Bottles (Cl 4 & 5)
please.

Sweetie jars and teddies can still be sent in
all week also please. Class 2 have so far
collected the most jars! Raffle tickets have
been sent home, please return these before
the big day!

On Saturday please do come along and
support the event which is our biggest
fundraiser of the year. Monies raised all go
back towards experiences for the children
which enrich their school life.

Weather dependent, there will also be pony
rides available for the children to enjoy!

Costumes for End of Year Show.. An email was sent to Year 3,4,5 and 6 regarding the end of
year show costumes. Please can you send in your child’s costume in a named carrier bag by THIS
WEDNESDAY. Any problems please let us know as soon as possible so we can assist in plenty of time.
Thank you for your support!

Happy Birthday to... Stars of the Week... Chaplaincy Award...
Sebastian FM and Poppy! Oscar, Ava, Lily A, Luke, Isabella S, Margot, Marley G,
Sophie (Y5), Frankie and Coco Al Bethany, Gracie &
Siennal!

As mentioned last week, the next Assembly will be the final one of the school year on Friday 21st July
at 9.15am. On this day, due to space we can only accommodate parents/carers of Year 6 children (2 per
child) Have a great week, Mrs Helen Sullivan.




